
 

¢Ƙƛǎ aƻƴǘƘǎ .ƛƭƭ wŜƅŜŎǘǎ ǘƘŜ bŜǿ wŀǘŜǎ 

As you may have noticed.  The new rates are in place and 
reflected on your bill that you received with this newsletter.  
The new base rate is $34.59 and the new consumption rate 
is $1.09.  If you have any questions regarding your bill 
please contact our office at 541.923.1041 

/ww²/ ƛǎ ǎǝƭƭ Řƻǿƴ ǘƻ ƻƴŜ ǊŜƭƛŀōƭŜ ²Ŝƭƭ 

As you may recall last fall we announced that we are having 
trouble with coliform bacteria in Well #2 on the lower 
section of the ranch.  To date, after repeated attempts,  we 
have not been able to resolve this issue and have kept Well 
#2 shut down.  As a result we are asking everyone to do 
their part to help conserve water through the hot months.  
Here are some things that can be done: 

¶ Only water between the hours of 10pm and 5am.  This is 
the time when the least amount of water is used for 
everyday needs. 

¶ If possible only water every other day.  If your house 
number ends in a odd number water only on odd days.  
Even numbers water on even days.  

¶ Be sure you donΩt have any leaking toilets or faucets.  

Thanks for your help and understanding. 

!ƊŜǊ о ȅŜŀǊǎ ǘƘŜ ²ŀǘŜǊ ¢ƻǿŜǊ tǊƻƧŜŎǘ Ŭƴŀƭƭȅ 
ƎƻŜǎ ƻǳǘ ŦƻǊ ōƛŘΦ  

On June 17th the Water Tower Project was advertised for 
bid.  It was advertised in the Daily Journal of Commerce, 
Central Oregon Builders Exchange and Oregon Association of Minority Entrepreneurs.  It will be advertised on 
four different dates for 30 days.  There will be a public bid opening at the Water Company office on July 16th at 
2pm.   

Because there has been some unexpected delays the estimated start date for the project has been moved back 
to mid September. 

As dates are confirmed, up we will publish them in the next newsletter.  

June 2015 
Newsletter  

Frank Day |General Manager |Crooked River Ranch Water Co | manager@crrwater.com | O: 541.923.1041 | F: 541.923.5936 |  TTY: 711 

13845 SW Commercial Loop | PO Box 2319 | Terrebonne, OR 97760 | www.crrwater.com   

Business Hour:  MondayñFriday 8:00 to 4:30 | We are closed for all federal holidays  

Crooked River Ranch Water Company is an equal opportunity provider and employer 

¢ƘǊŜŜ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǘǿƻ ƻǇŜƴ 
ōƻŀǊŘ ǇƻǎƛǝƻƴǎΦ 

For the upcoming fall board elections there 
are 3 applicants: 

 Judy Lake 

 Sheridan Loster 

 Steven Wymore 

Each applicant will have a statement in the 
July Newsletter and will have a chance to 
speak at the upcoming Annual Meeting.  

Elections will be held in October with ballots 
being mailed at the end of September. 

Annual Meeting 

August 22nd, 2015  

This meeting will immediately follow 
the HOAôs annual meeting at 

MacPherson Park. 
Meeting locations are accessible to persons with disabilities 

We will be closed Friday 
July 3rd in recognition of 
Independence day. 

http://www.crrwater.com/
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